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National Public Works Week is this month and gives us the opportunity to recognize the value of public 
works in our communities. Public works professionals help connect cities and improve our daily lives – they 
plan, build, serve, operate, manage and execute projects that enhance infrastructure and more. With this 
in mind, we’re taking a moment to showcase NTTA’s Maintenance team and the work they do, year round – 
learn how they stay ready and resilient, below.

A Wide Range of Functions and Duties: You 
will not find a more versatile group than NTTA’s 
Maintenance staff. This dedicated group of 
nearly 180 employees can fix anything from 
a light pole to a pothole. Our staff includes 
mechanics, electricians, laborers and more.

Excellent Quality Demands Full-Time 
Maintenance: In a 2022 customer survey, 93% of 
NTTA drivers rated the quality of our toll roads 
either excellent or good. Maintenance staff 
works 24 hours a day, seven days a week, 365 
days a year, to both make repairs and proactively 
maintain our toll roads. 



Clean and Safe: In that same survey, 92% rated the
cleanliness of NTTA roads either excellent or good. 
Maintenance crew members routinely perform litter 
pickup and remove debris to keep all our roads 
clean and safe.

Move Over Law Importance: For your safety and
ours, please remember to always follow the Move 
Over Law. It requires drivers to move over a lane or 
slow to 20 miles per hour below the posted speed 
limit when approaching an authorized emergency 
vehicle (including NTTA’s Maintenance or Roadside 
Safety Services vehicles) using visual signals or 
flashing lights.

Join Our Crew: Have a background in maintenance 
and a desire to grow your career? NTTA is looking 
for maintenance technicians to help make what we 
do even better! Visit our website at https://www. 
ntta.org/careers to see all open NTTA positions and 
apply, or email our Recruiting team at recruiting@ 
ntta.org with any questions or for more information.
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